
The Financial Supervision Commission was notified about finalized portfolio transfer 
from Liverpool and London Steamship Protection and Indemnity Association Limited to 

R&Q Insurance (Malta) Limited 
 
 

The Financial Supervision Commission was informed by the competent authority of 
UK (Prudential Regulation Authority) that the portfolio transfer from Liverpool and London 
Steamship Protection and Indemnity Association Limited to R&Q Insurance (Malta) Limited 
was approved by the English Court on 21 December 2015. The transfer was effected on 31 
December 2015. 
 


